
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

WORK CONTINUES! 

Things are continuing to move along at the John Gumm Building! 

Over the last month, we have been continuing with framing and 

drywall installation. We are also doing HVAC installation in the 

catering kitchen and starting on the window framing for new 

windows in the auditorium area. 

WHAT’S NEXT 

We will continue to add drywall, insulation, and work on the 

auditorium windows. We will be installing fire sprinkler systems 

throughout the building and begin with HVAC equipment install. 

Some areas will begin to get interior paint. 

 

 

 

 

JOHN GUMM BUILDING PROJECT UPDATE 
Columbia County, OR 

Level 1 Auditorium Window Framing Level 1 Sheet Rock Installation at Office 101D 

Level 2 Framing at County Counsel 202 

DECEMBER 2023 


